
Dear SJR Families,

I have an important announcement.  The Spring Show scheduled for tomorrow evening appears to
conflict with every sporting championship and every family vacation imaginable.  The number of
students who were not able to make it would put the other performers on the spot.  So, we decided to
cancel the evening performance and hold it in the afternoon during what would have been the final
rehearsal.  Parents are welcome to join us for the show that will begin at 2:00p.m. in Monsignor Marley
Hall.  We will work to set up a zoom link as well.

There is so much to celebrate at SJR right now!  

Congratulations to the SJR Varsity Baseball team that includes Kendrick, Connor, Declan, Jude, and
Colin. They finished the regular season in first place and will be playing tonight in the semi-finals. Go
Hawks!

God bless you and have a wonderful Memorial Day Weekend!
Mrs. Durkin

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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Congratulations to Eloise B. - At our Fine Arts
Festival last week, Mrs. Jacobs announced that
Eloise's work, "Ring Pop" had been selected as the
first piece in the SJR permanent art collection.
The piece will be professionally matted and
framed and hung in the school for years to come.
The project was based on the work of Wayne
Thiebaud who paints desserts and says that by
doing this, it elevates ordinary objects to
extraordinary artwork! 
In the same way, God makes us special and set
apart when we are his children! Well done, Eloise!



Thank you to everyone who made our Field
Day/Family Picnic so much fun!

Please see the flyer and plan to join SJR
friends at Dorney Park on June 8th!

Everyone who chairs or volunteers at a HSA
event has their name entered into a
drawing for a $250 tuition credit for the
next school year.  This year's winner is the
Bontempo Family!  Congratulations!

Home and School News



The Spring Show scheduled for tomorrow evening will be held in the afternoon at
2:00p.m. instead.  Families, if available, are still welcome!

CARES is winding down for the year.  The last day for CARES is on Friday, June 2nd
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